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R-26-16

License for Peddlers, Hawkers, and Itinerant Merchants Not Required
for Chesapeake Marine Tours, Inc. from July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2022

Pursuant to Section 7.40.020.A.13 of the Code of the City of Annapolis, a license for peddlers,
hawkers, and itinerant merchants is not required on those days of the year and at those places
and times as are designated from time to time by resolution or ordinance of the Annapolis City
Council.

Resolution R-26-16 would not require Chesapeake Marine Tours, Inc. to obtain a license for
peddlers, hawkers, and itinerant merchants pursuant to Chapter 7.40 in connection with
property leased from the City for the docking of vessels and the business of operating a cruise
and water taxi service of the Chesapeake Bay and its tributaries from July 1, 2016 through June
30, 2022.

Prepared by Ashley Leonard, Assistant City Attorney, City of Annapolis Office of Law, (410)
263-7954 and aeleonard@annapolis.gov.
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